
 
 
 
 
 
September 7, 2022 
 
Dear Families, 
 

Graduation 2023 and an exciting Senior Year are upon us! 
 
Many of you have already had your senior’s portrait taken or have them scheduled soon.  These 

can be forwarded to me for inclusion in the 2023 MAC Yearbook as a jpg. computer image 
(pcoombs@mcgrawschools.org) or you may send a “hard copy” photograph or flash drive to the high 
school Main Office, attention Yearbook Advisor. Please select a formal portrait (head/shoulders up) 
and also forward another to include in the yearbook.  The formal portraits will also be published in the 
Cortland Standard in the spring and used for the graduation program.   

  
If you do not choose to have a portrait package, we have a photographer scheduled to come to 

the school in October. If your senior has not had their portrait taken by then, they should sit for a 
portrait on that date; Picture packages will be available for purchase, but you are under no obligation to 
buy photos and a portrait from the sitting will be made available for the yearbook at no charge. 

 
We also like to include baby pictures for all the seniors, as well as photos in the section devoted 

to “Yesteryears/Growing Up”. (The photos in that section may be group photos, sports teams, field days, 
field trips, or maybe taken from parties or summer vacation during grade school.) Please submit baby 
pictures and photos of your grad as a younger child to the Main Office, attention Yearbook Advisor. 
These should be in an envelope marked with the student’s name so they may later be returned. Senior 
portraits, baby pictures, and younger years pictures are all due by January 11, 2023.   

 
Additionally, included in this packet, is a “Letter From Home” where you can pen a few thoughts 

to your senior and include pictures.  Prices and sizes are listed.  Cash or a check made payable to 
Yearbook must accompany your “letters from home” and are due January 11.  You are welcome to seal 
the envelope so it will be revealed to your senior as they read the yearbook.  These pages are first 
come/first serve.  Please be sure to submit your Letter from Home, with payment, by the deadline of 
January 11 to reserve your spot.   

 
It’s an exciting year, a busy year, and we hope it’s a year that you and your senior will enjoy.  If 

you are at a school activity and capture great pictures, please share them with me at my email address 
pcoombs@mcgrawschools.org  Thank you!  Yearbooks, with their names printed on the cover, will be 
FREE for your Senior this year.   

 
Pam Coombs 
Pam Coombs, Yearbook Advisor 
McGraw Jr. & Sr. High School 
836-3601, ext. 4791 
pcoombs@mcgrawschools.org  

Checklist: 
 

1. Senior Pictures due January 11 
2. Baby/Younger Years Pictures due January 11 
3. “Letters from Home” with payment due Jan. 11 

 
***Senior Profiles are due January 11 

Yearbook 2023 Info & 
Deadlines! – JANUARY 11 


